
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer 

 

Mid Calder Post Office® 

3 Main Street, Mid Calder, Livingston, EH53 0AW 

 

 

Following my previous letter regarding the decision to relocate the branch above to 

Omnicare Pharmacy, 25 Main Street, Mid Calder, Livingston, EH53 0AW, I am writing 

to inform you that, unfortunately, the Post Office move will not be proceeding for 

operational reasons. 

The branch will therefore continue to operate from the current location. However we 

may carry out a further local public consultation on another location in the near future. 

In line with our Principles of Community Engagement, any new location proposal would 

be subject to a further 6-week period of local public consultation.  

I would like to apologise for the inconvenience this cancellation may cause. I will write to 

you again if I have any updates about new service provision in your area.  

 

This information is also available on the Post Office Consultation Hub at:  
postofficeviews.co.uk       

 

Yours faithfully   

Mandy Neeson 

Mandy Neeson 

Area Network Change Manager  

How to contact us:  

postofficeviews.co.uk  

comments@postoffice.co.uk  

FREEPOST Your Comments  

Post Office Limited is committed to protecting your privacy. Information about how we 

do this can be found on our website at postoffice.co.uk/privacy 


